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Comments: Fixed equipment is crucial to our abilities to enjoy the outdoors safely as rock climbers and the

prohibition of this equipment will limit access to these areas in a profound way in addition to increasing the risk of

injury for climbers. This is a practice that has been allowed for decades and needs to be continued in order to

increase exposure to our wonderful nature and build public support for its conservation. This measure will tarnish

America's legacy within climbing and will lead to more injurious situations for all climbers across the board.


